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Apostolic Preparations (pt. 2)

To the End of the Earth

Acts 1:6-14

In the power of the Spirit, the disciples would 
witness about Jesus throughout the entire world.

So when they had come together, they asked him, “Lord, will 

you at this time restore the kingdom to Israel?” He said to 

them, “It is not for you to know times or seasons that the 

Father has fixed by his own authority. But you will receive 

power when the Holy Spirit has come upon you, and you will 

be my witnesses in Jerusalem and in all Judea and Samaria, 

and to the end of the earth.” And when he had said these 

things, as they were looking on, he was lifted up, and a cloud 

took him out of their sight. And while they were gazing into 

heaven as he went, behold, two men stood by them in white 

robes, and said, “Men of Galilee, why do you stand looking 

into heaven? This Jesus, who was taken up from you into 

heaven, will come in the same way as you saw him go into 

heaven.”

Then they returned to Jerusalem from the mount called 

Olivet, which is near Jerusalem, a Sabbath day's journey 

away. And when they had entered, they went up to the 

upper room, where they were staying, Peter and John and 

James and Andrew, Philip and Thomas, Bartholomew and 

Matthew, James the son of Alphaeus and Simon the Zealot 

and Judas the son of James. All these with one accord 

were devoting themselves to prayer, together with the 

women and Mary the mother of Jesus, and his brothers.

(Acts 1:6-14)

To the End of the Earth

1. The kingdom of God does not advance by 
violence or physical power, but by the power of 
the Holy Spirit.

• The disciples question: “Will you at this time 
restore the kingdom to Israel?”

How shall we escape if we neglect such a great salvation? 

It was declared at first by the Lord, and it was attested to 

us by those who heard, while God also bore witness by 

signs and wonders and various miracles and by gifts of the 

Holy Spirit distributed according to his will.

(Hebrews 2:3-4)
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“And I will ask the Father, and he will give you another 

Helper, to be with you forever, even the Spirit of truth, 

whom the world cannot receive, because it neither sees 

him nor knows him. You know him, for he dwells with you 

and will be in you. I will not leave you as orphans; I will 

come to you.”

(John 14:16-18)

“But the Helper, the Holy Spirit, whom the Father will 

send in my name, he will teach you all things and bring to 

your remembrance all that I have said to you.”

(John 14:26)

To the End of the Earth

1. The kingdom of God does not advance by 
violence or physical power, but by the power of 
the Holy Spirit.

• The disciples question: “Will you at this time 
restore the kingdom to Israel?”

To the End of the Earth

2. The kingdom of God is not nationally defined, 
instead it advances internationally, even to the 
end of the earth.

• The disciples question: “Will you at this time 
restore the kingdom to Israel?”

“And there arose on that day a great persecution 

against the church in Jerusalem, and they were all 

scattered throughout the regions of Judea and Samaria, 

except the apostles.”

(Acts 8:1)

“[Paul] is a chosen instrument of mine to carry my 

name before the Gentiles and kings and the children of 

Israel. For I will show him how much he must suffer for 

the sake of my name.”

(Acts 9:15-16)

To the End of the Earth

2. The kingdom of God is not nationally defined, 
instead it advances internationally, even to the 
end of the earth.

• The disciples question: “Will you at this time 
restore the kingdom to Israel?”
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To the End of the Earth

3. The kingdom of God advances by ongoing 
witness to Jesus Christ, not by immediate 
victory.

• The disciples question: “Will you at this time 
restore the kingdom to Israel?”

“And this gospel of the kingdom will be proclaimed 

throughout the whole world as a testimony to all 

nations, and then the end will come.”

(Matthew 24:14)

To the End of the Earth

3. The kingdom of God advances by ongoing 
witness to Jesus Christ, not by immediate 
victory.

• The disciples question: “Will you at this time 
restore the kingdom to Israel?”

Acts 1:6-14

Through the power of the Spirit, we are able to 
witness about Jesus throughout the entire world.


